
  ID/25 
 

BATH AND NORTH EAST SOMERSET - CORE STRATEGY 

EXAMINATION 

 
SHLAA Sites – Somer Valley 

 
 
 

 
At the hearing on 25th January 2012 there was insufficient time to hear all 

those who wanted to comment on the deliverability/developability of the 

sites in the SHLAA (CD4/H14) relied on by the council. I indicated that I 
would deal with the matter via an exchange of written statements. 

 

Accordingly, those participants at the session who had intended to raise 

points orally have the opportunity to do so in writing by the end of Friday 
3rd February 2012. In the first instance please send an electronic copy 

followed by two paper copies to the Programme Officer Chris Banks. 

 
The timescale is short because participants should already have to hand 

whatever they were going to say. This is not an opportunity to submit 

lengthy detailed new material since such material should have been 

submitted in advance of the hearing. 
 

Where participants have already submitted points in writing, this material 

does not need to be repeated. 
 

The Council’s response should be submitted by Friday 17th February 

2012. 
 

Thank You 
 

Simon Emerson 

Inspector 

26 January 2012 


